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PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Three green waste collections over the Fall season in 
Vaudreuil-Dorion

Vaudreuil-Dorion, September 24, 2018 – The last bi-weekly green waste collections will take 
place on Tuesday, September 25 (peripheral zone) and on Thursday, September 27 (central zone). 
Following this, three Fall collections have been scheduled for the entire territory, as was the case 
in previous years—namely, during the weeks of October 15, November 5 and November 26. 
Residents are asked to place their bags at the curb before 7:00 on Monday morning. 

We would like to remind you that only paper bags will be accepted. At the same time, bulk waste 
will also be picked up—in other words, residents can choose to place it in a container (e.g.: a 
plastic bin) which will be emptied into the truck and placed back on the curb. 

Unfortunately, whereas the municipal calendar indicates that collections will continue every 
two weeks until the end of  November, the establish schedule was changed after printing of  this 
document. Citizens are therefore asked not to expect those green waste collection. 

Bi-weekly green waste collection is expected to resume next Spring.  
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